
  Town of Summit  
                                  Monthly Meeting  
                                                                       September 11, 2023 
 
Cory Wohlrab called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. 
 
Roll Call: Andy Potter, Tammy Miller, Greta Pfaff,  Frank Wohlrab, Cory Wohlrab  
 
Public Attendance: None 
 
Public Input: None 
 
Tammy Miller read the minutes for the August meeting. Andy Potter made a motion to accept the minutes as being read.  
Frank Wohlrab seconded the motion.  Motion carried.   
 
Greta Pfaff gave the treasurer’s report.  A motion was made by Andy Potter to accept the report as being read.  Frank 
Wohlrab seconded the motion.  Motion carried.   
 
Permits: A building permit for a shed for Larry Flowers was reviewed.  After review, Andy Potter made a motion to 
approve the permit as presented.  Frank Wohlrab seconded the motion.  Motion carried. 
 
Old Business: Park Shelter remodel/addition will be starting soon. 
Board agreed to have Peter Curran write letter for residents on Miller Ct. to finalize the closing of this road. 
There will be further discussion with Seven Mile Creek about Pekala Rd. before the decision to close it is made. 
Claim for the suit for Miller Sky Track is at Rural Insurance to determine next steps. 
 
New Business: None 
 
Highway Maintenance:  2 Bids for Salt/Sand were obtained.  Bid from Adams County was $19,600 and Juneau County 
was $24,000.  Andy Potter made a motion to accept the Bid from Adams County for $19,600. 
 
Bills/Payments:  Bills and Payments were reviewed.  Andy Potter made a motion to approve the bills.  Frank Wohlrab 
seconded the motion.  Motion carried. 
 
Motion to adjourn the meeting at 6:47 pm was made by Andy Potter.  Seconded by Frank Wohlrab.  Motion carried. 
 
These minutes were taken by me, Tammy Miller, Clerk, and are correct to the best of my knowledge.  
         Tammy Miller, Clerk  
     
 
 
 
Draft Minutes Subject to Approval 
 
 
 
 
 


